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US 59 Closed between Rushville and St. Joe Starting Monday
Citizens traveling to and from Saint Joseph via U-S 59 will need to take a new route beginning Monday.

Bridge work is set to begin on the Cloverdale and Gay Branch bridges between Rushville and Saint Joseph as part of
the Safe and Sound Bridge Improvement Program throughout Missouri.

MO-DOT Spokesperson Holley Hailey explains the detour route.
(Play Audio) RT: :18

The route will take you on various highways east, eventually leading you back to either Interstate 29 or Missouri
highway 752 in downtown Saint Joe.

Work is anticipated to take six to eight weeks for completion.

Here's a link to the detour routes:
http://www.modot.mo.gov/northwest/safeandsound/documents/Buchanansafeandsoundrt59detour-FO0171andF0172.pdf
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